
REPUBLIC OF KENYA 

THE NATIONAL TREASURY AND PLANNING 

 

RE:  INVITATION FOR COMMENTS, INPUTS OR MEMORANDA ON THE DRAFT 

PUBLIC FINANCE MANAGEMENT (CLIMATE CHANGE FUND) 

REGULATIONS, 2018  

 

The Climate Change Fund (CCF) establishment is provided for under Section 25 of the Climate 

Change Act, 2016 as a financing mechanism for the priority climate change actions and interventions.  

 

The National Treasury has finalized preparing the draft Public Finance Management (Climate Change 

Fund) Regulations, 2018 which have been posted to the National Treasury website 

www.treasury.go.ke.  

 

In order to ensure wide consultation and public participation as stipulated in the Constitution of 

Kenya, 2010 and Sections 4 (a) and 5 (3) (a) and (b) of the Statutory Instruments Act, 2013, the 

National Treasury invites interested members of the public to submit any comments or inputs or 

memoranda you may have on the said Regulations. The comments or inputs or memoranda may be 

forwarded to the Principal Secretary, National Treasury, P.O. Box 30007 -00100, Nairobi; hand 

delivered to the Office of the Principal Secretary, National Treasury Building, Nairobi; or emailed to 

ccf@treasury.go.ke to be received on or before Friday 20th July, 2018 at 5.00 pm. 

 

 

 

 

DR. KAMAU THUGGE, CBS 

PRINCIPAL SECRETARY/NATIONAL TREASURY 
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